
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
Please find below a response to a question taken on notice; correction to testimony; and corrections 
to Hansard following my appearance before the Senate Committee on 12 October 2020.  
 
Response to question taken on notice: 
  
Total Commonwealth Government funding received by Asialink, at the University of Melbourne, in 
Financial Year 2019/2020: $7,026,111.88*   
  
*Explanatory Notes:  
1. Australian Government funding to support the Asialink Business Program for the period from July 
2019 to June 2020 was $3.138m.   
2. This data was provided as at 16/10/2020 based on currently available financial reporting 
 
Correction to testimony: 
  
Senator Ferravanti-Wells asked whether Asialink was involved with ACETIE, the Australia-China 
Economic Trade & Investment Expo. I responded that Asialink had been involved with the ACETIE 
which the Hon. Andrew Robb chaired in 2019. I was subsequently advised that my answer was in 
error. Asialink did not participate in ACEITE 2019. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Penny 
 
Penny Burtt 
Group CEO, Asialink 


